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August 24, 2022 

Hello, Warrior Family! 

The purpose of this communication is to share information regarding our state 

accountability. Recently official state rankings were released by TEA and growth 

was seen across the district.  I’m thrilled at the work and successes being 

rightfully recognized throughout the district.   

At our charter district, we are working towards Becoming Extraordinary!  Our 

current ratings signal the progress we are making.    With that being said, we still 

have a lot of work to do.  Our goals are to get to that next level of excellence.  

Together we will accomplish these goals! 

OVERALL RATING:  Drumroll, please………While The Pro-Vision Academy is Not 

Rated, we were ONE POINT from a C rating for the district.  We achieved 69 

points out of 100.  Seventy (70) points would earn a C rating. 

So, what does that mean?  It means that with continued work and commitment 

PVA should be able to reach a C rating, or even higher.   

The Texas Education Agency (TEA) looks at three categories and our 

achievements in each, are as follows: 

Student Achievement:  student achievement shows how much students know 

and are able to do at the end of the school year 

SCORE: 79 out of 100 which is a C rating 

School Progress:  school progress shows how students perform over time and 

how that growth compares to similar schools 

SCORE: 72 out of 100 which is a C rating 

Closing the Gaps: closing the gaps shows how well different student groups 

within a school are performing (I.e. Economically Disadvantaged or Gifted and 

Talented) 

SCORE: 30 out of 100 which means we missed the mark and will be laser 

focused on improving this area 
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No matter the year or circumstances, PVA has always maintained a reputation 

for serving our students with high academic standards and goals. We will 

continue to provide quality instruction and programs that interest our students.   

Thank you to our teachers, parents, and students for all your hard work. 

Everyone in the PVA community has played a part in our successes.  My hope is 

that our students and staff continue to be proud of their hard work, as well as 

committed to Becoming Extraordinary! 

Sincerely, 

 

Superintendent 
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